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Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Welcome back to term 6. I hope you have had a good break. This is always a busy and  
exciting term to end the academic year. 
  
Our radio show is still going strong and last week I have worked with Owl class on their class radio. I 
was really impressed with how confident they were at using the equipment. They were all able to ad-
just the microphones and control the microphone buttons independently as well as writing a fantastic 
script. You can listen their show and other class shows on the school website. 
 
We still have a few class shows left to do this term so look out for them coming up over the next few 
weeks. Foundation have also been set a challenge of writing something to say on the radio and we will 
be recording these next week.  On Friday we trained a new radio team for this term. Last week’s team 
did a great job of training the new team and together produced a fantastic joint radio show. There will 
be another show again today. 
  
The year 6’s have started the term with their residential which they all enjoyed a big thank you to all 
the staff who gave up their weekend to take the children.  
  
Over the next few weeks we will be spending lots of time outside, either doing work linked to our top-
ics or doing sporting events, please ensure that  you send your child into school with the appropriate 
clothes for the weather, including a sun hat and a water bottle. Please ensure children are able to ap-
ply their own sun cream, if it is sunny.  
  
The new booking system for parent consultations is now active. Parents consultation are on the 25th 
and 26th of June.  If you have not booked already please logon to Parent Mail to book a parent consul-
tation slot.   
  
Following the success of our year 5/6 swimming team at the swimming gala last term we would like to 
wish good luck to the team at the West Wilts swimming gala at Trowbridge swimming pool on Tues-
day 18 June.   
  
Following the final Governors meeting of the academic year, Isobel Griffiths has resigned as Chair of 
Governors.  Isobel had been the Chair of Governors for 2 and a half years; I would like to thank her for 
all her support and hard work over her time as Chair.  Isobel will remain as a parent Governor.  Amy 
Laird has been elected as our new Chair of Governors. 
 
 Finally, we have competitive track races on Monday 17 June and Sports Day on Friday 21 June.  If the 
weather is wet and we are unable to  run the track races or sports day we will let you know via the 
school website,  notice outside the front entrance and via Parent Mail.   
  
Claire Hann-Perkins 
Interim Headteacher 
  

 

School contact details 
Tel:  01225 863444      email:  admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk     website:  www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk    



Dates for your diary …… 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone system and reporting absence from school 
 
To report your child’s absence from school call 01225 863444 and press 1 to leave a message. Alternatively you can hold to 
speak to the school office from 8.00am onwards or send an email to absence@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk. The message still 
needs to be received before 8.50 am which is when the registers close. 
 
If you wish to report an absence from the FUNdays morning club or the FUNdays after school club please contact FUNdays 
directly on 07874222782.  The school will not pass on absence calls to FUNdays.  They wish you to call directly.  This is the only 
correspondence that should be sent to this address.   
 
If you think your child is late you must sign them in at the school office and book their school dinner as they will have missed that register 
as well. 

Term 6 Monday 3 June - Thursday 25 July 2019  

Friday 14 June  Year 6 Quiz Night  

Monday 17 June   Competitive track races - year groups and times to be advised 

Wednesday 19 June  INSET Day - SCHOOL IS CLOSED  

Friday 21 June  Sports Day (House Day) - Parents invited for the afternoon - NO MUSIC LESSONS IN SCHOOL 

Tuesday 25 June  Parents consultations 4.00 - 7.00pm  

Wednesday 26 June   Parents consultations 4.00 - 7.00pm  

Thursday 27 June  Year 6 Taster Day at St. Laurence (1 of 2) 

  Year 6 Parents evening at St. Laurence School 

Friday 28 June  Collective Worship for Woodpecker Class (Year 2) 

Wednesday 3 July  Foundation Induction Meeting for September 2019 7.00pm 

Thursday 5 July  Whole School Taster Day  

  Year 6 Taster Day at St. Laurence (2 of 2) 

Tuesday 9 July   Welcome meeting for Year 1 (2019) - 7.00pm  

    Welcome meeting for Year 2 (2019) - 7.00pm  

Wednesday 10 July   Welcome meeting for Year 3 (2019) - 7.00pm  

    Welcome meeting for Year 4 (2019) - 7.00pm  

Thursday 11 July    Welcome meeting for Year 5 (2019) - 7.00pm  

    Welcome meeting for Year 6 (2019) - 7.00pm  

Friday 12 July    Collective Worship for 3SGCS  

Tuesday 16 July    Year 6 Production to parents and carers  

Wednesday 17 July   Year 6 Production to parents and carers  

Friday 19 July   Collective Worship for 4HR  

Thursday 25 July  Leavers service in Christ Church - Year 6 parents/carers are invited to attend  

  End of Term 6   

Parent Pay  
 
You should have received your registration letter. This will help you pay for any trips next 
term. If you have any problems please ask at reception.  

Reminder that the school will be closed to pupils on Wednesday 19 June for 
an INSET day.   






